

May 6, 2014

Aloha Harvest 3599 Waialae Avenue #23 Honolulu, HI 96816

Dear Aloha Harvest:

On behalf of the Kupu 'ohana, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Aloha Harvest team for our wonderful partnership over the years. We commend your staff for their professionalism and aloha spirit each time they deliver food. It shows dedication and commitment to your mission and we are privileged to be one of your receiving agencies.

As you know, Kupu is home to various programs that provides experiential education, leadership, job training, and life skills development opportunities. Our goal is to help the youth and young adult succeed in life and encourage them to serve our communities. Your free food donations have helped to nourish our young people in our program and we are very grateful for the assistance.

We would like to provide this letter of support to service in your continual endeavors to prolong the mission of Aloha Harvest. Mahalo for your continued support!

Warm Regards,

Roy Carroll

Program Coordinator